
From: Dan O"Mara
To: stephen mitchell
Cc: Sabrina Pandolfo; Chief administrative officer
Subject: Re: 2 Billion Trees initiative
Date: November 18, 2024 6:49:11 PM

﻿

On Nov 18, 2024, at 4:24 PM, stephen mitchell <dakimenangm@gmail.com> 
wrote:

Good day Mr. Mayor,

Daki Menan Lands and Resources Corp is close to signing a contract for a 3 yr 
planting program to help restore former Mine sites in N.E. Ont. through NRCan’s 
2 Billion Trees initiative.

Jeff Barton and I were talking things through and Daki is hoping you might be 
able to write a short letter of support ?

Sincerely,

Stephen Mitchell
G.M.
Daki Menan
Lands & Resources Corp
6167 Hwy 11 N, Temagami, ON
Office: 705-569-2663
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